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Today, pupils had fun fundraising for Barnardo’s with a 

home clothes day and Disco.  Not only did children from 

Reception to Form 6 get to spend this afternoon dancing 

with their friends but each child was given a party bag to 

take home with them. 

Thank you to Sally Samuel and Juls Spencer for         

organising this event and to everyone who has helped to 

support this very worthwhile cause. 

Congratulations to Isobel, Anna, Saara, Ali, Amelie and 

Aston for being this week’s Stars.  Well done for all of 

your hard work. 

Stars of the Week Valentine’s Disco 

F1&2 Trip to Manchester Airport 

It was an exciting week for the children, with two forms taking a trip and 

another form learning about the past.  Forms 1&2 were lucky enough to 

visit Manchester Airport Visitors’ Centre on Tuesday, where they learned 

all about aviation. 

 

The children were able to explore the hangers at the centre, sitting in the 

cockpit of an aeroplane, learning about the history of flight and even get-

ting a chance to be cabin crew, serving in-flight snacks to each other.  The 

highlight of the day was a visit to see one of the few remaining Concordes, 

which is housed at Manchester Airport.  Well done to all of the children for 

being such great ambassadors for WPS. 

 

F3 Ancient Greek Day. 

Form 3 welcomed back local author Tony North, who taught the children 

all about life in Ancient Greece.  The children got the chance to build their 

own model of the Parthenon, learned about Greek mythology and ended 

the day with a performance to parents where the children got dressed up as  

Ancient Greeks.  Well done to Form 3 for a great day of learning. 



What’s On After Half Term? 

Monday 24th 

Term Recommences 

12.35pm F5&6 Team Practices 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

3.30—4.15pm F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 25th 

8am F4 Prep Club 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch & Grow 

3.30-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 26th 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm Chess Club 

2.30-3pm Kg Ballet 

2pm House Netball Competition 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 27th 

8am F3-6 Judo Final Session 

12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Friday Fiddlers 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-5 Football 

4-5pm F5 Maths Club (optional) 
  

Friday 28th  

WPS Celebrates World Book Day 

10.40am F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm F5&6 Book Reviewers’ Club 

4-5pm F3&4 Sports Club 

Merits and Courtesies 
Silver Merit  

Rec Sophia 

2nd Bronze Merit  

F5 Kristie 

Bronze Courtesy  

F4 Georgia, Jemima. Grace 
Brainteaser of the Week 

 
 

What does RSVP mean? 

Where do you see it? 

Open Day 
Could any children who have not returned their reply slips 

please do so by no later than Monday 24th February.   

Thank You 
Thank you to the Parents’ Committee who have kindly 

funded the renewal of our IT equipment.  Miss Ramsay has 

overseen the installation of a new server, new laptops for the 

classrooms and new software.  This equipment will ensure 

that our ICT provision remains at a very high standard. 

Barnardo’s Boxes 
It’s not too late to collect your Barnardo’s Box to take home 

and fill with small change.  Please see Mrs Penn if you 

would like a consent form to take home. 

Happy Birthday to . . . 
 

Millie in F3, who is 8 on Sunday 

Natasha in F6, who was 11 on Monday 

Road Closure 
Advance warning that Kennerley’s Lane will be closed all 

day on Friday 7th March 2014.  We have been told by 

Cheshire East Council that there will still be access to Grove 

Avenue but please allow extra time for dropping off/picking 

up and try not to obstruct the road when you are parking. 

Active Kids Vouchers 
We are currently collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouch-

ers and there will be a box in the Entrance Hall after half 

term.  Thanks in advance for your support with this collec-

tion, which allows us to buy extra equipment for PE lessons 

and after school activities. 

Have a lovely half term! 

Term recommences on Monday 24th February 

Fred the Bear 
Congratulations to Grace in F4, who has been chosen to take 

Fred on holiday to Switzerland at half term. 


